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Ms. Alice J. Lynch
Resources Branch
Anchorage District Office
U.S. Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management
4700 East 72nd Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99507

Dear Ms. Lynch:

Bureau of Land Management
AnGhorage. Alaska

'rhis is in response to your letter of October 10, 1978,
concerning activities of the Civilian conservation Corp
(CCC) in the Tatina River area and the Kuskokurin Basin in
Alaska.

We have searched the pertinent records of the Civilian
Conservation Corp in the National Archives but have found
no references to CCC activities in the area in which you
are interested. It should be noted that the records of the
CCC contain relatively little information relating to Alaska.
The enclosed copy of a page from a list of CCC camps through­
out the United states indicates that there were no centrally
organized camps in Alaska in 1935-36 (the period of greatest
CCC activities). We did find some mention in the records of
various CCC camps in Alaska for a later period, but they
were not located in the Tatina River area or in the Kuskokurin
Basin.

A copy of your letter has been referred to our Center for
Cartographic and Architectural Archives for a separate
reply concerning any pertinent maps in its custody.

Sincerely,

~f2~Oc'~~
RICHARD C. CRAWFORD
Legislative and Natural Resources Branch
Civil Archives Division

Enclosure



ccc c.'J\IT'S l-I.PPROVE~ FOR SIXTH PERIOD (1935 - 1936)

The EeW pro[r::.un in Alaska 1.8 not conducted from centrally

organized camps , The entire quota for the territory is 325

enrol Ie d men and they are eng3.ced on var i ous pre je ct s ,

The De:p3rtEsnt of the Interior has no camps in Ala.ska ..

War D8partment does not
participate in the ~onduct

or managernen t of eee camps
in Alaska.
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